
Graphic	Designer	

Dr.	Pidgeon	is	looking	to	expand	her	curriculum	development	team	with	a	motivated,	responsible,	
and	team-oriented	Indigenous	graphic	designer	to	support	the	RESPECT	project,	which	responds	
directly	to	SFU's	ARC	report's,	Walk	This	Path	With	Us,	Call	#7:	“Develop	intervention	programs	


